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Obsolete Reporting Requirements

Request for Public Comment

The Law Revision Commission seeks public comment on its tentative
recommendation relating to obsolete reporting requirements. Statutes requiring a
government agency to issue a report are common. While many such statutes
require ongoing reporting, a large number require a single report, to be prepared
by a specified date. Once the required report has been prepared, the provision
requiring that report is obsolete. Obsolete provisions of this type clutter the codes
without serving a useful purpose. The Commission is recommending the
amendment or repeal of over 270 sections, to eliminate obsolete reporting
requirements and make related changes of a minor or technical nature.

The tentative recommendation is available from the California Law Revision
Commission, 4000 Middlefield Road, Room D-1, Palo Alto, CA 94303-4739. The
tentative recommendation is also available at the Commission’s website
(www.clrc.ca.gov) by following the “Current Projects” link.

The Commission often substantially revises its recommendations as a result
of public comment. To receive timely consideration, comments should be
submitted by February 21, 2003.
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